
 

 

On October 22nd 2016, the HOA will be sponsoring a community wide garage sale. We will provide 

newspaper ads and place signs throughout the neighborhood. Remember “one man’s trash can 

be another man’s treasure” so start collecting those treasures today! 

The HOA would like to include the street names of all those families participating. This will allow 

the shoppers to find the sales easier.    

Please go to the website and send us a message with the name of your street so that we may 

add it to the list.  Or call and leave a message at            . 

                          727.787.6368. 

See our Ad at: http://gsalr.com/n/clubhouse-estates-hoa-clearwater-fl 

 


